From: Scott MacAllister

To: Secretary RAMS

Cc: president@rams.asn.au; john jujnovich; treasurer@rams.asn.au
Subject: Re: Henry Ziegenfusz Park Request for Use

Date: Sunday, 20 December 2020 8:59:32 PM
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Hi Rodney,

Apologies, I didn’t see this over the weekend. No issue with RAMS using the fields under
the ‘use at your own risk’ status given your activity. In the future under that status it may
just be worth a courtesy email to RAMS or Cricket. Given your minimal foot traffic on the
fields I presume there would be no issue on most occasions.

Kind regards,

Scott MacAllister

Sport & Recreation Officer
City Operations

Redland City Council
P+617 38201178

M 0466 946 260

| acknowledge the traditional custodians of the lands and seas where | work. | pay my respects to
Elders, past, present and future.

On 19 Dec 2020, at 3:30 pm, Secretary RAMS <secretary@rams.asn.au>
wrote:

Dear Redlands Council,

As a model plane organisation we currently have a standing booking with Henry
Ziegenfusz Park however the status of the parkis currently “Use at own risk”. With
this status in place we are unable to use the park for the Christmas holiday period
even though our hobby has nil impact on the fields as our insurance will not cover
us with this status in place.

Is RAMS able to get an exemption for the “Use at Own Risk” to an “Open” status
due to our hobby having a nil impact on the field.

Could you please urgently advise?
Thank,
Rodney Clarke

Secretary
secretary@rams.asn.au
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DISCLAIMER:

This email is intended for the named recipients only. Information in this email and any attachments may be confidential, privileged
or subject to copyright. Any reproduction, disclosure, distribution, or other dissemination is strictly prohibited, unless authorised by
the author. Use of this email, or any reliance on the information contained in it or its attachments, other than by the addressee, is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all copies of the message
and attachments. Neither Redland City Council nor the sender warrant that this email does not contain any viruses or other
unsolicited items.

Please consider the environment before you print this e-mail or any attachments.



